PRACTICE HEADED PAPER

Dear

Thank you for completing the questionnaire and agreeing to participate in the Stat2qit project.
This trial is open to current cigarette/rollup smokers who want to quit in the near future and have
not recently used the NHS Stop Smoking Services. Unfortunately you do not fit these criteria

and we are unable to include you in the trial.

But the NHS Stop Smoking Services is still freely available to offer information, advice and
support to all smokers interested in giving up. The service also offers advice on the use of
medications such as Nicotine Replacement Therapy and Champix. For more information or to
speak to a specialist advisor please call the Stop Smoking Service on

Once again thank you for your response.

Yours sincerely

GP signature





